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EAST MANCHESTER TOWNSHIP  

Board of Supervisors 

March 28
th

, 2019 

 

Present: Chairman Steven H Gross Jr., Vice-Chairman David L. Naylor, Supervisor Barry E. Rudisill, 

Attorney Andrew Miller, Township Manager Dave Gentzler, Engineer Byron Trout.  Also present were 

representatives from DHL, including Traffic Engineers 

 

The meeting was held at the township building, and was called to order at 11a.m. 

 

Discussion was held referring to the design of highway improvements DHL is required to construct on 

Zions View Rd/State Route 921. 

 

The discussion included safety, DHL’s driveway connection, curves at the driveway, the intersection of 

Canal Road and timelines.  

 

The conclusion of the meeting was that DHL would submit new highway designs to the Township for 

review, before submitting them to Penndot.  

 

There were no motions by the Board. 

 

The meeting closed at 1p.m. 

 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

      Dave Gentzler 

      Manager 

 

       


